Little Fishes @ St Peter's, Ash Newsletter Autumn 2018

Welcome to the autumn term at Little Fishes. We would like to extend a very warm welcome to our new families. We hope you and your children enjoy your time with us at Little Fishes. If you have any questions please feel free to speak to any of us, we will always make time to hear your queries. This first term is always a busy one as we settle new children and begin the run up to the festive period. Thank you for your ongoing support from all the Little Fishes Staff Team.

Annual General Meeting

Our AGM will take place on Monday 12th November at 8pm. Please come along, it gives you the opportunity to find out how our pre-school is run. The meeting is fairly short and afterwards we serve tea and biscuits and you can stay and chat to the staff and committee members.

Facebook

If you are a Facebook user, please visit our page:-

www.facebook.com/LittleFishesAsh/ as details of all events are posted and updated regularly.

Photographer

We have a tempest photographer coming to take individual photos on Friday 19th October. If you have a school aged child you would like included in the photo please bring them along at 8.45am. If it is your childs normal day to attend we will take them through during the session, if it's not your childs day to attend please bring them in between 9.30 and 10.30 am.

Fundraising

If anyone works for a company who is able to match fund our fundraising money please let Jackie or Natalie know.

Save the Date -

Chocolate & bubbles evening Friday 2nd November 7.30pm

we will be holding a chocolate and bubbles evening – more details to follow. It promises to be a great night - tickets will be £5 each.

We would welcome some more members to join our fundraising team, so if you would like to help (no offer is too small) please speak to Jackie, Natalie, Lucy Cooke or Jessica Morgan (who will be at the coffee morning). You can also email us offers of help.

Parking

Please can I remind parents that the area outside the main doors is a child safety zone at the end of the session. Please do not park beyond the end of the fence. Please try to reverse park when you arrive at pick up time as this is much safer for our very small children as they leave the building. Thank you

Coffee morning & 2nd hand Uniform Sale

Thank you to those who attended our first coffee morning last week, another will be held on Monday 15th October at 9.15am until 11am.

Everyone is welcome and we will provide some toys for younger siblings or preschoolers who aren't in Fishes that day. Come and join us for a cuppa, a biscuit and a chat.

Committee

Little Fishes is a committee/
run pre-school and this year
we need a new treasurer. We
only hold meetings one
evening per half term. The
meetings are relatively short
and informal. If you would like
to know more please speak to
Jackie or email our committee
chair Jessica Povey -

povey.jessica@gmail.com

Outdoors!!

The weather is a little bit up and down at the moment. On cooler days please make sure a coat is supplied.

Please ensure all items are named, especially sweatshirts, hats, mittens, scarves and coats.

Dates for your diary

Mon 15th October – coffee morning and 2nd hand uniform sale
Friday 19th October – photographer 8.45 -10.30 am
Mon 22nd – Fri 26th October – Pre-school closed for half term
Friday 2nd November – Chocolate & bubbles evening 7.30pm
Monday 12th November – AGM 8pm at Little Fishes.
Fri 30th Nov/Mon 3rd Dec – coffee and craft mornings – details to follow
Saturday 8th December – St Peters Christmas Fayre 11am – 2pm
Thursday 13th December – Family Christmas service, meet at St Peters
Church 9.15am

Monday 17th December – Christmas Production – 12pm Tuesday 18th December – Pre-School Christmas party - time tbc Wed 19th Dec – Monday 7th Jan – Closed for Christmas holidays